MACDONALD BENEVOLENT FUND


Purpose of Trust 

In 1989 a bequest of £73,790 was received by Grampian Regional Council. This was the residue of the estate of the late Miss Patricia Helen MacDonald. In her will she directed that it was to be held in a Trust Fund to be known as “The MacDonald Benevolent Fund” and the free annual revenue of the said fund to be expended in such a way and manner as the Social Work Department of said region through their Social Workers may decide in giving pecuniary assistance to such persons resident in their area and particularly the Dufftown area where her parents were born as may in the opinion of their Social Workers be in strained circumstances or in need of financial assistance. The fund was returned to The Moray Council in 2003 to administer.


Types of grant and who can apply

Ad hoc grant awards made at the discretion of the Speyside area Social Workers.


Available Funds

Total funds £295,891

[bookmark: _GoBack]The amount available to disburse in the financial year 1 April 2023 to 31 March 2024 is £6,994.


Further Information

If you need any more information on this or any other trust fund, please contact Accountancy on 01343 563125 or email accountancy.support@moray.gov.uk.


